Fellham 7%?50/7 fmz}a

Tuesday 7th February 2017, Christ Church, Hanworth Road, Feltham @ 19:50

The Chairman welcomed members to the first meeting of the New
Year and following his customary greeting he opened with detail
of an EC Meeting held in January; discussed at which was the
inclusion into our Constitution a clause pertaining to
‘safeguarding people and vulnerable adults and children’

The following is a draft policy which will be presented to the
members at the AGM and once agreed will form part of the
groups Constitution

Feltham History Group (hereinafter called ‘the group’)
Safeguarding people, vulnerable adults and Children Policy
‘The group will conduct its affairs and proceedings with all due
regard;
whether it be at its general meetings, talks or displays or any
function at which it is involved,
to the safety and wellbeing of its guests or those who attend on
a casual basis.’

‘Furthermore the group will take all measures deemed necessary
to ensure all its members
act or conduct themselves in due regard to the policy’.



